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Craig, Sondra

From: gggman1 <gggman1@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 4:25 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Parking ramp...

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
 
Really, tjis should be a no brainer to approve an additional ramp at UWL. The area has been congested for years and no amount 
of wishing will make it better. A parking ramp will at least help. 
Do the neighbors a favor and make this happen. 
Gregg Simmons 
 
 
Sent from my U.S.Cellular© Smartphone 
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